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Kaled honored by NYARM at Annual Gala
March 06, 2009 - Front Section

Kaled Management Corp. has been named Management Company of the Year by the New York
Association of Realty Managers (NYARM). The award was presented at NYARM's Annual Gala held
at the Marriott Marquis Hotel.

For over 80 years, Kaled has been providing real estate management services to a growing base of
clients. They provide a range of management services to a portfolio of residential properties
throughout Nassau, Suffolk, Queens, Brooklyn, Manhattan, Westchester and N.J.

"We are honored to be named NYARM's Management Company of the Year in recognition of our
dedication to customer service and the highest standards of property management,” said Edward
Kalikow, president of Kaled Management. "As owners as well as managers, we bring a unique
perspective to property management and watch our customers' investments as if they were our own.
We work hard to create better building communication, fiscal stability and physical soundness, and
appreciate this recognition from our peers in the industry.”

A lot has changed in the past 80 years since Joseph Kalikow founded his family real estate firm.
What hasn't changed is Kaled Management's dedication to honesty, integrity and valuing
relationships over the sole pursuit of profit. Kaled Management combines their years of experience
with the latest in property management technology to provide superior service to its customers,
bringing an owner's perspective to their property management assignments.

"At Kaled Management, we put our exceptional resources and owner management standards to
work for you to deliver personalized, dedicated service from a staff of management professionals
with extensive experience in a variety of disciplines,” said Peter Lehr, Director of Property
Management at Kaled. "From fiscal planning, monitoring and financial planning to cost and quality
control and preventative maintenance, we not only enhance the value of the properties we manage,
but the quality of life of our customers by freeing them of the day to day burdens of management
tasks."

Margie Russell, executive director of NYARM, said "For over 50 years, NYARM has been dedicated
to raising the standard of excellence for property management professionals. Kaled Management
embodies this dedication, and we salute them and all of our 2009 honorees."
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ABOUT NYARM

NYARM is dedicated to raising the standard of excellence for the real estate and property
management professionals through education, information, legislative initiatives and a peer network
that makes NYARM the benchmark for technological advancement and career enhancement.
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